
 
 

May 01, 2026 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                  The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the 800mhz Radio Towers project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the Lincoln County, North Carolina. The funding would be used to replace its 21-year-old mobile command 

truck that has aged out of its functionality. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by section 203 of the Stafford Act 

(42 U.S.C. 5133), as amended by Section 1234, National Public Infrastructure Pre-Disaster Hazard Mitigation, of the 

Disaster Recovery Reform Act (DRRA) of 2018. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

______________________ 

Pat Harrigan 

Member of Congress  

 


